
 MINUTES OF THE APRIL 4, 2019 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 
A special meeting of the Onondaga Township Board was called to order on April 4, 2019 at 7 PM. The 

purpose of the meeting was to discuss computer issues with the IT Wright Company.  

The location for this meeting was 4756 Baldwin St., Onondaga, MI. 

Present were Supervisor Steven Dwight, Trustee Mary Jane Hector, Treasurer Rhiannon Schindewolf-DeShais 

and Clerk Diane Johnson. There were 2 citizens present.  

We asked many questions of, and discussed various issues with Paul from IT Wright. 

Diane made a motion to adjourn. Steve seconded. All ayes. Meeting adjourned at 7:38pm. 

 

Minutes Written and submitted by  

 

Diane Johnson  

Onondaga Township Clerk 


